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The Deputy Director-General
Environmental Affairs
Oceans and Coasts
Attention: Xola Mekefe
PO Box 52126
V and A Waterfront, Cape Town
8002

Please Email to: MPARegs@environment.gov.za or
Post to above address.


Dear Deputy Director-General

Comment on: National Environmental Management: Protected Areas Act, 2003 (Act no 57 of 2003): Draft Regulations for the Management of the Addo Elephant Marine Protected Area.

I would like to indicate my support for this MPA because (delete those you do not agree with or add in more)

· The African Penguin is endangered and the Addo MPA will help protect the feeding and breeding grounds of the largest of their populations.
· Ensuring the health and protection of Algoa Bay is important for sustaining our fisheries and biodiversity
· A protected Algoa Bay will increase its standing and tourism opportunities 
· I want my children to be able to enjoy a healthy Bay and associated biodiversity 
· Algoa Bay belongs to everyone in Port Elizabeth and we want to look after it. 



Yours sincerely

______________________________________________________________
Signature of commenter 
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